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TO: Addressees

FRCM: James W. McCennaughhay g
Director, State Clearingfiou A,

RZ: State Clearinghouse Project Number-Sl- Notice of Intent to
Prepare an EIS for Siting of Nuclear Power Plants (U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission NRC)

The enclosed solicitation for comment on the reference project is
forwarded for your information and use. If you desire to further
comment on the project, please contact the NRC within four weeks from
the date of this memorandum and send an information copy of such
response to this State Clearinghouse. If no response is received
within this time periocd, it will be assumed that ycur agency has

no interest in commenting on the project, and that the requirements
of OMB Circular 2-85 have been met.

Thank you for ycur attention to this maiter.
Enclosure

Addressees:

Ciyde Pyers - DOT

Henry Silbermann - DNR
Lowell Frederick - DECD
Max Eisenberg - CEP

Peter Wagner - U.of Md. EES
Comprehensive - DSP

Information Copv:
Secretary - NRC
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